
Paradise Valley Engineering Academy (PVEA) 
   8th Annual Unity Celebration 

United for kindness, acceptance and inclusion. 

October is National Bullying Prevention month.  
Wednesday, October 21, 2020 - National Unity Day  

 
● Misfit Monday 10/19: Celebrate being different- Wear mismatched socks         

and send a photo to ​robins2girls@gmail.com or save to the Unity shared            
album at ​https://photos.app.goo.gl/fhiey4PCKsG3nqNT8 

 

● Together Tuesday 10/20: #STAYKINDTOGETHER Since we can’t be        
together this year to tie orange ribbons on the back fence, we have created              
a project everyone can do at home. Students will create a Unity Rock             
Garden at our school. Simply paint a rock orange and include a kind word,              
favor, or paint something that would put a smile on someone’s face. Take a              
photo with or of the rock, and save to the Unity shared album listed above or                
email to ​robins2girls@gmail.com​. You may drop your rock off on Friday if            
you exchange a weekly folder. The bin will be located near the office. You              
may also drop off anytime near the front office should you not do a Friday               
folder exchange. You may put initials on the bottom of the rocks, but no              
names please. Rocks may be turned in through Oct 31st. Questions to:            
robins2girls@gmail.com​. 

 

● We Belong Wednesday 10/21​: National Unity Day! Wear ​ORANGE today.          
Kids will take part in the Unity Pledge with their teacher through Zoom.             
Please make sure to save a picture to the Unity shared album above or              
email ​robins2girls@gmail.com​.  

 

● Thoughtful Thursday 10/22: Show your teacher a HUGE ​Thank You sign           
when kids first sign into Zoom this morning! Make sure to thank your teacher              
throughout the day. Drop off those thankful notes, letters, art, etc. to your             
teacher in the designated box during Friday Folder Exchange. The Thank           
You box will be outside the office starting Thursday 10/22. Make sure to put              
your  name and student name on the item.  

 

● Friendship Friday 10/23: ​We are all friends at PVEA! Wear your school             
shirt or school colors - Blue and Gold. If you get creative, send a friend a                
card in the mail, email, or text. #STAYKINDTOGETHER 
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